
Instrument Repairs!
If you have any problems with your instrument, 

please email Mrs.L. I will notify the K & C Music. A 

loaner will be delivered to your child's school 

while the instrument is being repaired.

The 5th Grade Jazz Bands are now well into fall rehearsals. Mr. Yennior and Mrs. Labedz are 
teaching students the basics of jazz style, inflection and improvisation skills. Here are a few of the 
songs students are learning: Bunny Hop Blues, Bag's Groove, B's Blues and C Jam Blues. Students 
are encouraged to listen to professional recordings of these tunes. Listening to jazz music helps 
students to understand and interpret jazz style. Be on the lookout for emails from Mr. Yennior and 
Mrs. Labedz pertaining to future performances. 

Answer to music riddle:
  A saxophone!

Questions? Feel free to email Mrs. Labedz: llabedz@westwood.k12.ma.us

Need to order music supplies?
K & C music is now the official music store for the Westwood Public Schools. Music Supplies can 
be ordered over the phone or by email and will be delivered to your child's school. The email 
for our K & C representative is: swelus@aol.com. Some of the most popular items that are 
ordered are: reeds, valve oil, slide oil, cleaning swabs and drum sticks.  K & C also offers 
instrumental repair services.

K & C Music Store
273 Lenox Street

Norwood, Ma 02062
www.kandcmusicco.com

781-769-6520


